NOTICE OF QUORUM

October 24, 2022 at 2:00pm

Aztalan Town Board members will meet at Aztalan
Bio-Tech located at W5289 Valero Way, Johnson Creek,
WI.

Town Board members will meet company officers/owners.

No Aztalan Town business will be conducted.

Posted by Kathleen Pitzner, Clerk
October 19, 2022



